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February 23, 2005 Mail

Ms. Sonjia Coley, Project Manager

Facilities and Construction Mgint. Dept.

1700 S.W. 14" Court

Fort Lauderdale, FI 33312

Re:  A.C.Perry Elementary School 13199 0)

Dear Sonjia:

We are in receipt of the final Blic Tabulation Form representing 'he resuits of the bid opening on
February 17, 2005 for this project.

We have reviewed the information compiled as a result of th2 bid opening, and concur that
Padula & Wadsworth Construction, Inc. had the lowast bona fide bid at $2,504,000, and therefore
recommend that the contract for construction be awarded to this ' Sontractor.

Please contact me with any quastions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Roy . Smith, President
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ce. Steve Giaratano, RDSA
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